Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/5/2022 5:49:16 PM

First name: Anna Last name: Waller Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Sirs:

I oppose public ownership of Holland Lake and turning it into a resort. It is public land, enjoyed by many folks here in Montana and should remain so. We do not need more land and lakes and trails to be privately owned and then cut off to the people of Montana. It is a beautiful area to hike, picnic and for families to enjoy. A resort only brings more out of state people and could potentially close this area to the public that enjoy the open spaces. We do not need more development of our open spaces to compromise the wildlife and the beautiful lake and surroundings.

Thank you. Anna Waller